
Danube Pond and Farr Lake  
Storm Improvements Project 

Project Open House  
April 18, 2024 

Open House Information 
Project – Danube Pond and Farr Lake  
 
What    – Neighborhood Open House 
 
Where – Moore Lake Park  

   Community Building 
    5890 Central Ave NE,  

   Fridley, MN 55432. 
 

When  – Tuesday April 30th, 2024 
   5:30 p.m. – presentation 
5:45 p.m. Q & A Session 

 

 

Project Contacts 
Fridley Engineering Division 
(763) 572-3554 
web-StreetProjects@fridleymn.gov  
 
Touyia Lee 
Project Representative 
(763) 572-3557 
Touyia.Lee@fridleymn.gov 

Stay Connected! 
The City will be posting all project updates and notifications on the Danube Pond and Farr Lake 
Storm Improvements projects page at the following location: 
https://www.ci.fridley.mn.us/1665/Danube-Pond-and-Farr-Lake-Storm-Improvem 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Project Open House 
The City of Fridley is inviting you to a project open house for the Danube 
Pond and Farr Lake Storm Improvements project. This will be an informal 
open house with a presentation to inform residents about the upcoming 
stormwater improvements to the Innsbruck Neighborhood. A project 
area map is on the backside of this letter. 
 
City staff will present on the proposed improvements for the storm sewer 
systems. Staff will also be present to answer any questions you may have. 
If you are unable to attend, and have questions, you can reach out to 
Touyia Lee at the City of Fridley by phone at 763-572-3557, or by email 
at Touyia.Lee@fridleymn.gov. 
 
Project Overview:  
Danube Pond and Farr Lake are located in the Innsbruck neighborhood. 
Danube Pond is a collection of small backyard ponds that drains to Farr 
Lake. In 2021, the City completed a pond dredging project to clean the 
Danube ponds in your neighborhood as a part of a phase 1 of 2 project.  
 
Currently, the City is implementing the next phase of the project. The City 
completed a stormwater analysis for this area and will be replacing storm 
structures with hydrodynamic separators. Each hydrodynamic separator 
will help capture sediment and debris from entering into the ponds and 
Farr Lake. 
 
The City has also identify 52nd Avenue as another location for a 
hydrodynamic separator. The storm runoff from 52nd Avenue drains into 
Sullivan Lake. 
 
Construction Project Status:  
This project is currently in the design stage with anticipation for 
construction to start mid-Summer to early Fall of this year. The City will 
send out further notices before the start of construction.  
 
Stay Connected: 
There will be no hard-copy updates delivered for this project. Residents 
are encouraged to contact web-StreetProjects@fridleymn.gov and 
request to be added to the Danube Pond and Farr Lake mailing list to 
receive project updates via email. 
 
We look forward to connecting with you at the neighborhood open 
house! 
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